
S C H O O L D I S T R I C T of B A Y F I E L D

MEMO

To: Mainland school families
From: Dr. Beth Paap, District Administrator
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024

On Thursday morning of this week the mainland school building will conduct an evacuation drill.
All students and staff will evacuate to two city locations. Once the drill is done, we will return to
school to proceed with the day. Our goal is to practice such a drill in the event an emergency
evacuation is needed.

Law enforcement, fire & rescue, and EMT have been notified we will be conducting a practice
evacuation.

There will be no alarms sounded but an announcement will be made by the main office letting
staff and students know that we are in a drill situation.

If you have any questions about this drill, please feel free to contact your child’s school principal.

Creating an atmosphere that allows for teaching and learning in a safe and secure environment
is a priority for us. Practicing a drill of this nature is one way we help support the wellbeing of
our school community.

Beth Paap | District Administrator 715 779 3201 Ext. 101
Shellie Swanson | 6-12 Principal 715 779 3201 Ext. 506
Michael Peterson | 4K-5 Principal 715 779 3201 Ext. 317


